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(Previously INFO-19-361)

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Colleen Peard M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14(1)

Date: Dec. 3, 2019 4:20 p.m.

Subject: SAY NO TO HARDCO LANDFILL ON WILSON RD

To: Rosemary McConkey <RMcConkey@oshawa.ca>,John Gray
<JGray@oshawa.ca>,Tito-Dante Marimpietri <TDMarimpietri@Oshawa.ca>,Brian
Nicholson <BNicholson@oshawa.ca>,Rick Kerr <RKerr@oshawa.ca>,Derek Giberson
<DGiberson@oshawa.ca>,Bradley Marks <BMarks@oshawa.ca>,Bob Chapman
<BChapman@oshawa.ca>,Jane Hurst <JHurst@oshawa.ca>,mayor@oshawa.ca,
mail@cloca.com,M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14(1)

,John Neal <JNeal@oshawa.ca>,"M.F.l.P.P.A. Sec 14(1)

Dear Mayor and Councillors,

Please vote NO to proposed Hardco landfill on Wilson Rd. N.

If you are not well informed on the subject then you must know that this venture will be
endangering residents drinking water and other systems.

There is already potential of this happening with the future development in North
Oshawa.

Please respect your voters and our rights to clean water!

CLOCA has yet to complete a watershed study so approval before this can happen will
certainly reek of personal interest between The City of Oshawa and Hardco.

Hardco must find a location far, far away from our homes/daycares/schools/churches
and businesses water source for their dump.

Please make the only responsible decision and VOTE NO.
Regards,

Colleen Peard
M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14(1)
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